FAQs for community adopters

1. Whoiis eligible for the Desexing and Dental Scheme?
Unless otherwise approved by GRV, only registered participants who are the current owner of the greyhound are
eligible to apply for the Desexing and Dental Scheme.

2. Why are members of the community not eligible?
The purpose of this scheme is to support participants to comply with their legislative responsibility to desex their
greyhound PRIOR to rehoming. It is a breach of the racing rules to rehome a greyhound to a member of the public
if it hasn’t been desexed.

3. What do | do if | have just adopted a greyhound that has not been desexed?
Please contact GRV’s Greyhound Welfare and Rehoming department on 03 8329 1100.

4. How do I get a vaccination history for my adopted greyhound?
The former racing owner of the greyhound is required to provide you with a vaccination certificate showing
when the greyhound was last vaccinated, when it is due for its next vaccination, and which vaccine is due. If you
have not been provided with this, GRV recommends your initial steps are to contact the former owner.

If they are unable to provide you with any support, please contact GRV’s Greyhound Welfare and Rehoming
department to discuss your concerns on 03 8329 1100.



